LIVONIA

s TO\Z‘ZN_SHID 4 Workshop Meeting of the Livonia Town Board
“' Held at the Livonia Town Hall

Monday, March 2, 2020

Supervisors present: Hass, Hiller, Kuker, Maloney and Pool
Others Present: Zimmerman/Livonia Fire Chief Maloney
Staff present: Clerk/Treasurer Hammre

Board Chair Hass called the Workshop Meeting to order at 3:00 pm.

Discussion about the cost of the proposed new Zimmerman/Livonia Fire District Station and Event Center.
The proposed line item Bid was evaluated for potential changes and cost reduction to reduce the total cost of
the project. Hiller asked the Chief Maloney and the fire fighters present what their priorities are for the station,
including heated sidewalks, epoxy coating, heating options, etc. Chief Maloney replied that heated sidewalks
to prevent falls when fire fighters are running into the station when responding to a call are a priority. Some
items were determined to be possible to add at a future date. Other items were identified that could be
changed with no impact to the functionality of the building.

There was also discussion about the Event Center portion of the building and the rent that it is expected to
generate to offset operating costs.

A brief discussion followed about the Girls Scout Dog Park and the need for a committee of Supervisors to
determine the exact location of the future dog park. Hiller will coordinate and request the help of either Pool or
Hass when needed to meet with and advise the Girl Scouts.

Kuker/Maloney unanimous to adjourn at 4:48 pm.
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